
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Update to State of emergency in New Caledonia 

 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The State of emergency in New Caledonia will be cancelled tomorrow, May 28th, at 
5am and the team at Noumea Transit will be back to the office from 8am to 4pm at 
the begging. The curfew is remaining until further notice from 6 pm to 6 am. 
 
Part of Noumea Transit’s staff will remain on remote connection. 
 
Noumea-La Tontouta airport is closed until 2nd of June and container terminal in 
Noumea is back to work since Sunday May 19th. 
 
Please distribute this message within your teams accordingly. 

Thanks for your support and kind regards, 

 

 
Michael Dietmar 
Vice President  
Global Network Partner Management 
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To: 

Cc: 

Global Air Freight; Global Ocean Freight 

 

From: Global Network Partner Development | Schenker AG | Head Office Essen 

Email: Michael.Dietmar@dbschenker.com   
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